
dkas so-3o
60-3d

BALTIMORE
GAS AND
ELECTRIC

CHARLES CENTER . P.O. BOX 1475 BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21203

ELECTRIC ENGINEERING
DEPARTMENT

November 29, 1982

Mr. Ronald C. Haynes
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I, U. S. NRC
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19h06

Dear Mr. Haynes:

Subject: Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
Unit Nos. 1 and 2

License Nos. DPR-53 and 69
Nonroutine Radiological Environmental

Operatinr Report

Ref: Gary R. Fuhrman's Letter dated November 23, 1982
to Mr. Ronald C. Haynes - U. S. NRC

In connection with my letter referenced above, this is to advise
you that the revised operating statistics show that the capacity factor for
Calvert Cliffs Unit 1 for October 1982 was 105 20%. The capacity factor of

| 72 51% for this Unit for October 1982 reported earlier was incorrect.

I Should you have any questions, we will be pleased to discuss them
with your office.

Very truly ours,

I
| uV1(lW-l 8% .-3

Ca R. Fuhrman, Director
Environmental Studies & Monitoring

GRF/eml

ec: Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulationi

| Washington, DC 20555 (17 copies)

Dr. Steven M. Long
State of Maryland

Mr. R. E. Architt.el
NRC Resident Inspector
Calvert Cliffs
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